
Friday 27th September

Attendance

Week Ending 27.09.2019

R 95.5

Y1 96.5

Y2 97.3

Y3 99.3

Y4CH 98.8

Y4HC 100

Y5 94.3

Y6 93.8

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

96.7

Whole 

School

(Sept to 

date)

96.8

Target 97%

Dates for your  Diary

Wednesday 16th

October – EYFS/KS1 
Harvest Festival 

assembly
Wednesday 16th

October – Parents 
Evening

Friday 18th October –
Half term

Monday 28th October 
– Return to school

Monday 11th

November – Anti-
Bullying Week
Monday 11th

November – Odd 
Socks day

Friday 15th November 
– Children in Need

Monday 18th

November – Road 
Safety Week

Thursday 12th

December – Christmas 
Fair

FGA Football Team

On Thursday, FGA Football Team ventured to Crossford
Bridge playing fields to take part in the annual football 
tournament. Their first match was against OLOL. FGA 
showed off their footballing skills and managed to score two 
wonderful goals. Their second game against Worthing 
Primary, demonstrated what a great team they are. They 
represented their school well and never gave up. Well done! 
Miss Tranter and Mrs Jennings are extremely proud of you 
all.

This week we had a record number of children coming to me for prizes and stickers for earning 10 
dojos or more! This was a lovely start to the week and a very nice way to celebrate how well our 
children are behaving and learning. The prize drawer has had to be restocked as a result! Well 
done to any children who earned these prizes and I hope to see them many times over the coming 
weeks.

Thank you to the parents that dropped in to see our teachers during the parent forum last week. 
We appreciate the time you took to come and see your child’s classroom and teachers. We are 
also very grateful for all the positive feedback you shared with us. If you were unable to attend and 
have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to help!

SchoolPing - our new app - has launched and you should now be receiving messages, alerts and 
newsletters on your phone. This new tool has been implemented to help us improve 
communication between home and school. We are always striving to improve and want to make 
sure you receive timely information. If you have any technical issues or need help setting this up on 
your phone please contact the school office for advice. 

Thank you, Miss Edwards



School Values & Stars of the Week

Nursery = Thea Mitchard & Jaydan Kone

Rec = Lowan Lees & Grace Panayiotou

Y1 = Annabelle Emelone & Kaya Matley

Y2 = Joshua Goma-Moukala & Freya Walton

Y3 = Mason Fitzgerald & Lily Hindle

Y4CH = Georgina Evans & Lillie Seatree

Y4HC =Neave Cruickshank & Rory-Marie Roberts

Y5 = Ruby Pearson & Isobelle Roberts

Y6 = Lana Hepplethwaite & Ellise Riley

Terrific Time Keepers
Nursery, Year 1, Year 2 & Year 4 CH

Well Done !!

Year 4

Year 4 have been very lucky this week and have had a visit 
from an Athenian lady and a Spartan lady. We asked the 
women what their lives were like and then we compared 
them to each other. We also looked at ancient coins.

Please remember lessons 
start at 8.45am. Be on time 
at twenty to nine!

You should have received an email from 
school to your registered email address 

with a link that enables you to register with 
SchoolPing. SchoolPing is a system which 
helps schools communicate with parents. 
Please note, Parent Pay will still be used 
for payments for breakfast club, school 

dinners and trips. Can you please email all 
queries to the school in-box: 

office@forestgateacademy.co.uk

Science Club

Why do the colours spread? FGA’s scientists observed the coloured sugar coating of the 
Skittles dissolve into tap water and then diffuse through the water – with spectacular 
results! They then investigated whether increasing the temperature of the water would speed 
up the reaction. The Science Club will be investigating more chemical reactions in the coming 
weeks.


